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www.4girls.gov. 
As they get older and move into their teens, girls face challenging social pressures 
and health issues.We have created the 4Girls Health web site to help girls (ages 10-16) 
learn more about the issues they may face in the upcoming years.The web site has 
information about these topics: 

Body 

Fitness 

Relationships 

Drugs & Alcohol 

Nutrition 

Mind 

Safety 

Looking Ahead 

Building Character 

Illness & Disability 

4Parents & Caregivers 

News & More 

Be a helpful parent. 
The Parent/Caregiver section provides 
web site links so you can get information 
to help girls cope with social pressures 
and health issues. 

Learn more about disability 
and illness in girls. 
Some girls not only deal with the stresses 
of growing up, but also the pressures of 
living with an illness or disability.This 
special section gives girls tips on talking 
to friends, going to the doctor, dealing 
with school, talking to family, and a lot 
more great information. It also has a 
section for families, which offers parents, 
brothers, and sisters helpful ways to cope 
and offer support. 

Check out who’s in the 
spotlight. 
The web site features a “Spotlight” 
section featuring people who have 
made valuable contributions to girls’ 
health and well-being. Look for words of 
advice and inspiration from outstanding 
women and men. 

A word about our 
resources. 
The 4Girls Health web site only links to 
reliable sources of information.When 
you leave our site and click on one of the 
pre-screened links, you will be told that 
you are leaving a federal web site.While 
we have carefully chosen these resources, 
please keep in mind that we have no 
control over the material (or changes to 
material) on other web sites. 

When asked about one health 
issue she feels is important 

to teen girls today, Dr.Wanda 
Jones, Deputy Assistant Secretary 

for Health (Women’s Health) 
replied,“Having respect for 

your body. Everything from how 
you treat your body, how you 

care for it, how you work for it, 
not poisoning it…all come from 

having respect for your body.” 
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SPeak up! 


